
PEA Committee 

From: 	 HORNER, NIELSEN K [AG/2004] <nielsen.k.horner@monsanto.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, December 06, 2017 12:55 PM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 Carl Adolpho Planning Commisions 

(PEA-2(19). Appointment of Carl Adolpho III to the Molokai Planning Commission. 
Policy Economic Agriculture Committee Meeting 
9am on Monday 12/11/2017 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing in favor of appointing Carl "Manu" Adolpho, to the Molokai Planning Commission. 

I have Known Manu Since he was a child, watched him grow into an intelligent and honest young man. Our 
Island needs someone like him that has built his values of life on honesty, integrity and trustworthiness on this 
committee. 

Please consider allowing this action to happen, for the BETTER interest of our people and Island. 

Thank you, 

Nielsen. "Kawehi" Homer 

Monsanto Moloka7 
Spray Operations 
808-336-1060 cell 
808-567-2346 office 

This email and any attachments were sent from a Monsanto email account and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender and delete this email and any attachments immediately. Any 
unauthorized use, including disclosing, printing, storing, copying or distributing this 
email, is prohibited. All emails and attachments sent to or from Monsanto email accounts 
may be subject to monitoring, reading, and archiving by Monsanto, including its 
affiliates and subsidiaries, as permitted by applicable law. Thank you. 
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